City of Taylor Mill

est. 1957

Memorandum
DATE: May 15, 2013
TO: All City Commissioners and Interested Parties
FROM: Daniel L. Bell, Mayor
RE: Special Meeting

The City of Taylor Mill will hold a special meeting on Thursday, May 16, 2013 at 5:00 p.m.
The purpose of the meeting is to have a second reading of an ordinance repealing in their
entirety the existing text of the flood plain regulations in section 9.24 of the Taylor Mill Zoning
Ordinance and Adopting new flood plain regulations to comply with paragraph 60.3 (D) of the
National Flood Insurance Program Regulations (44CFR 59, ETC). The meeting will be held
at the offices of the City of Taylor Mill, located at 5225 Taylor Mill Road, Taylor Mill, KY,
41042.

For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Bailey, City Administrator, at 581-3234.
Thank you.
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